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Public Health Division 

Drinking Water Services 

Tina Kotek, Governor 

June 24, 2025 
 

    

               

 

Andrew Kimmel, PE 

Great West Engineering  

1921 E. Overland Road 

Meridian, Idaho 83642 
 
 

Re: Wildwood Estates, Plan Review #31-2023, City of Vale, PWS ID# 4100917 

       Final Approval 
  

 

Dear Andrew:  
 

Thank you for your submittal to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water Services 

confirming the project was completed in accordance with the approved plans. It is my 

understanding a set of as-built drawings will be provided. The project consisted of installing 

approximately 3089 linear feet of 8-inch water main, valves, hydrants, and related appurtenances 

to supply a total of 61 new lots in two phases. Final approval is granted for the project.  

 

If you have any questions or would like this in an alternate format, please feel free to call me at 

(541) 966-0900 or email at william.h.goss@oha.oregon.gov . 
 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 

William Goss, PE  

Regional Engineer  
 

c: Julie Wray, OHA – Drinking Water Services  

    Jack McElravy, City of Vale  

    Brooks Warrington, Warrington Construction Corp. of Oregon  

mailto:william.h.goss@oha.oregon.gov

